
In February 2022 we had a total of 10 responses; everyone said that 

they were ‘EXTREMELY LIKELY’, to recommend our GP Practice to 

friends and family if they needed similar care or treatment.  You told 

us: 

 

• Very proficient consultation coupled with understanding. 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for taking the time to complete these slips.  We appreciate your support. 


